
 

K’nex Workshop – 26th September 2018  

 

Dear parents, 

Next Wednesday (26th September), Year 5 will be taking part in a STEMWorks Computer Control 

workshop. The workshop will last for the entire day and will involve learning about logic and how to 

write a program to control a model which they will construct from K’nex. During the day, the teams 

will be assessed by the instructors and the best team will be invited to visit a local company for a 

half day event involving teams from around six other schools in the district. 

This is a fantastic opportunity for the children to learn about computing and computer control in the 

real world. 

In order to ensure that we can continue to run workshops like these from external providers, we 

are asking that families donate £3 per child to help towards the cost. If possible, please send the 

money into school or pay on ParentMail by Wednesday 26th September. Although the donation is 

voluntary, I do urge as many families as possible to contribute as the school has only limited 

funds. 

Kind regards, 

Mrs Bradshaw 

 


